
Baptism: Call the Parish Office as early as possible to make arrangements. A Baptism Preparation Class is required for first time parents. 

Reconciliation: Wednesday from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm and Saturday from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m., and by appointment.  

Communion Calls: Call the Parish Office if you wish Holy Communion brought to a member of your family. 

Marriage: Call the Parish Office at least 6 months before the anticipated date of the wedding. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.): Email Charles Burk at burkce53@gmail.com to learn about the Catholic faith. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Children & Youth (R.C.I.C.), Reconciliation & First Communion: Beth Supple, Coordinator of  

Sacramental Preparation at firstsacraments@hfccmail.org. 

Perpetual Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the Oratory: For information, email Cindy Daily at cindy.daily@verizon.net. 

Rosary: Saturday at 4:30 p.m. & Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. in the Church. Monday at 6:30 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Prayer Network: To have prayers said for a special intention, call Chuck & Sally Miller at 410-798-4884. 

 
GET THE MYPARISH APP on your phone/tablet through the App Store or Google Play Store. Search for Holy Family-Davidsonville. 
https://www.facebook.com/Holy-Family-Catholic-Church-Davidsonville-Maryland 

HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
826 West Central Ave.         Davidsonville, Maryland 21035 

 

Parish Mission 
“Engaged in Christ, Engaged with Each Other, Engaged in our Community” 

For a complete list of staff emails and ministries, visit our website at www.holyfamilychurch.com 
Bulletin Deadline:  Monday at  8:00 a.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES FOR CATHOLIC PARISHES IN SOUTH ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY 
 

Holy Family 
Daily Mass: Tuesday, Wednesday,  Thursday, Friday: 9:00a.m. (Church) 

Weekend Mass Schedule: Saturday: 5:00pm, Sunday: 7:45am, 9:15am & 11:15am (Church) 

Our Lady  of  Perpetual  Help,  Edgewater  .  .  .  .  . 4 4 3 -2 0 3 -1 0 0 2 
Saturday: 4:00p.m., 7:00p.m. (Spanish)    Sunday: 10:00a.m. 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 9:00a.m. 

Our Lady of  Sorrows , Owensville  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 4 1 0 -8 6 7 -2 0 5 9 
Saturday: 5:00p.m.       Sunday: 10:30a.m. 

 Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00a.m. 

Directors of Youth Ministry: …………...John Freiland (ext. 85)  
Co-Director Youth Ministry…………...Michael Daily ( ext. 24) 
Director of Music Ministry (ext. 36)…………… Ron Brown 
Hall Manager/Building Operations (ext. 27)……Louisa Woolery 
“Virtus” (Stand) Coordinator 
 
Office of Religious Education 410-798-5680 
Director (ext. 30)…………………….             Dodie Seppi 
Office Assistant (ext. 62)……………………..….. 
Coordinator of Sacramental Prep.(ext. 29) …… Beth Supple 
 
School of the Incarnation (PreK-8) 410-519-2285 
www.schooloftheincarnation.org 

Parish Office (Washington line) ............................... 301-261-7399 
                        (Baltimore line) .................................. 410-269-0586 
FAX ............................................................................. 410-798-5315 
 
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 8:30a.m.-4:30p.m; Friday 8:30a.m.- Noon 
 
Pastor (ext. 32) ………………...………...........Fr. Michael Jendrek 
Permanent Deacon ……………………………..Dcn.Doug 
Lovejoy 
Permanent Deacon ………………………Dcn.Moise DeVillier, Jr. 
Parish Secretary (ext. 35) ....................................... Donna Wardrup 
Receptionist (ext. 21) ...............................................  Jeanne Collins 
Office Assistant (ext. 23)……………………………..Mara Barnett 
Accountant (ext. 22) ..................................................... Jean Phillips  
Maintenance (ext. 49)……………………………… Bobby Jones 
Director of Adult Enrichment (ext. 33)………...Margaret Wood 
Director of Family & Fellowship Ministry (ext. 34)…Cyndi Zajic 
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Mon. 9:00 a.m. 
 

No Daily Mass 

Tues. 9:00 a.m. 
 

For the repose of the soul of 
Edward Berta 

Wed. 9:00 a.m. 
 

For the repose of All Souls 

Thurs.  9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Franz 
Schneider 

Fri. 9:00 a.m For the repose of the souls of 
Philip & Loretta Campoli 

Sat. 5:00 p.m. For the repose of the souls of Ryan 
& Kyle O’Connor 

Sun. 7:45 a.m. For the intentions of our 
Parishioners 

Sun. 9:15 a.m. For the repose of the soul of 
Raymond Totten 

Sun. 11:15 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Rose 
King 

PRAY FOR: John Cobis, Joseph & Sue 
Pazulski, Hazel Garland, Gene Baez, Bo 
Thoms,  Carol Sepeta, Gerry Deighan, 
Dorothy Wright, Brayden Chesnick, Richard 
Addair,  Augusta Hunt, Tracy Joyce, Jenny 
Worrell,  Maria Witz, Morgan Earp, Oliver 

Moses Jaquez, Emma Webster, Tamara Huggins, Debi 
Greenfield, Thomas Scarduzio, Mike Greenwell, Liam O’Brien, 
Pauline Lukash, Lexi Woepler, Elizabeth Coe, Jessica Connell, 
Bradley Abell, Ricky Smith, Lauren Scalici, Edward Stromberg, 
Jr., Noah Haas, John Kelly, Bill Hoffman, Mary Markuski, Steve 
Arapian, Linda Markuski, Ken Carter, Pam Thayer, Geri 
McCarthy, Adam & Christine Palmer, Priscilla Snyder, Laura 
Ruitberg, Anita Stuck and for those on the prayer network.    
 

 If a name can be removed from the list above, please call the 
Parish Office at 410-269-0586.                     

Nov. 7th—Nov. 13th 

~ Pastor’s Note ~ 

 The Archdiocese hires, pays and sends a Certified 
Public Accountant (CPA) to each parish every three years to 

audit the parish’s financial accounts to ensure that the parish is 
following standard accounting practices and is following good 
procedures in safeguarding the monies and assets of the parish. 

 A CPA Firm will be on-site here at Holy Family this 
Monday and Tuesday (Nov. 7th & 8th) to conduct a financial 

audit of our parish. 
 We have been preparing for this audit for some time. I 
thank Jean Phillips, our parish Business Manager/Accountant, 

and other staff members for their work in preparation for our 
audit. I also express my gratitude to Maureen Konschnik, the 
Chair of our Finance Committee, for her assistance.  

 Our Holy Family Contemporary Choir is pleased to 
announce the completion of their new CD “Light of the Stable,” 
featuring songs of Advent and Christmas. Presales of the CD will 

be after all Masses next weekend, November 12th & 13th and 
also the following weekend, November 19th & 20th. The price of 
the CD is $15 but if purchased during presales, the price  will be 

reduced to $12. There is an additional discount for purchasing 5 
or more CD’s. The CD can be a great stocking stuffer or a 
perfect gift for that person who has everything and who you 

never know what to get!  

 

Blessings! 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Confessions 
will be held on Wednesday, November 9th from 5pm 
to 6pm in the Church. 

HOLY HOUR: Thursdays from 7pm-8pm in the 
Chapel with exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
rosary and contemplation prayer Lectio Divina.  

READINGS FOR THE 33rd SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

 First Reading: 2 Maccabees 7:1-2, 9-14 

 Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 17:1, 5-6, 8, 15 

 Second Reading: 2 Thessalonians 2:16-3:5  

 Gospel: Luke 20:27-38 

YOU'RE INVITED TO COFFEE AND 
DONUTS after all Sunday Masses on 
the following dates: November 6, 
January 8, February 5, March 5, 
May 7, June 4. 

YOU'RE INVITED TO A WINE AND 
CHEESE GATHERING after the 5pm 
Mass on the following Saturdays: 
November 5, January 7, February 4, 
March 4, May 6, June 3. If you would 
like to be a server at these events, 
please reach out to Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

“That the dead will rise even Moses made known in 
the passage about the bush, when he called out ‘Lord,’ 
the God of Abraham, the God of Isaac, and the God of 
Jacob; and he is not God of the dead, but of the living, 

for to him all are alive.” - Lk 20:37-38 

Congratulations 
to Mr. & Mrs. 

Gavin & Kristin 
Fidanza who 
were joined in 

matrimony last 
Friday. Please, 

keep them in your 
prayers. 

mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org


DAVIDSONVILLE, MD 

Sun. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Coffee & Donut Fellowship after all the Masses, 
Unity Hall 
Nursery Open at the 9:15am & 11:15am Masses, 
Children’s Nursery 
Rel. Edu. Gr. PreK-8 9:10am-10:25am and 11am-
12:15pm, Classrooms 2-6, 10-18 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word at the 9:15am 
Mass, Children’s Library 
Prayer Teams after the 9:15am & 11:15am 
Masses, Church 
First Reconciliation Class 10:30am-11:30am, 
Classroom 4 
Christmas Pageant Auditions 12:30pm-2pm, 
Classrooms 10,11 
First Reconciliation Class 6:30pm-7:30pm, 
Zoom 

Mon. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Police Emergency Training 8am-10:30am, 
Church Grounds 
Walking with Purpose 10am-11:30am, 
Classrooms 12, 13 
Rel. Edu. Gr. K-8 4:45pm-6pm, Classrooms 2-6, 
10-18 (Confessions, Church) 
Rosary Group 6:30pm-7pm, Chapel 
Bible Study 7pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 12,13 
Confirmation Small Group Classes 7pm-
8:30pm, Youth Room 
KOC Executive Committee Meeting 7:30pm-
9:30pm, Classrooms 10,11 

Tues. Adoration continues, Oratory  
Women’s Cursillo Group Meeting  
9:30am– 11am, Classroom 14 
Women’s Study 10am-11:30am,  
Classrooms 12, 13 
RCIC 6:30pm-8:30, Classroom 16 
RCIA 7pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 10, 11 
Confirmation Small Group Classes 7pm-
8:30pm, Youth Room 
Men’s Group 7:30pm-8:30pm, Classroom 14 

Wed. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Parish Study 10am-11:30am & 7pm-8:30pm, 
Unity Hall (1/3) 
First Reconciliation Class 4:30pm-5:30pm, 
Classroom 4 
Confessions 5pm-6pm, Church 
Bereavement Monthly Meeting 7pm-8:30pm, 
Classroom 14 

Thurs. 
 
 

Adoration continues, Oratory 
Prayer Hour 7pm-8pm, Chapel 
Walking with Purpose 7pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 
12, 13 
Cenacle Prayer Group, 7pm-8:30pm, Classroom 
14 
KOC Business Meeting 7:30pm-9pm, 
Classrooms 10,11 
9:15am Choir Rehearsal 7:30pm-9pm, Church 

Fri. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Friday Fellowship 9:30am, Lower level lobby 
Floral Arranging 9:30am, Church & Liturgy 
Workspace  
Middle School Laser Tag 6:30pm-9:30pm,  
Off-site at OLPH 
Marriage Encounter Circle Group 7pm-9pm, 
Classrooms 12,13 

Sat.  Adoration continues, Oratory 
Men’s Group 7am-8am, Classroom 10 
First Reconciliation Retreat 8am-12:30pm, 
Church, Unity Hall, Youth Room & Classrooms 
10-13 
High School Laser Tag 6:30p-9:30pm, Off-site at 
OLPH 

STOCK DONATIONS TO HOLY FAMILY: 
Donating appreciated stock is an efficient way 
to make a charitable gift.  It’s easy and it saves 

the donor from paying capital gains taxes.  If you itemize your 
deductions you are eligible to deduct the full fair market value of 
the stock, up to IRS limits.   Effectively you’re able to contribute 
20% more than if you sold the stock and paid capital gains taxes. 
Please contact Donna at office@hfccmail.org in the parish office 
for information on the process for doing this.  

GIVE UP YOUR ENVELOPES: We invite 
you to help your parish save money by 
giving up your offertory envelopes. 
Enrolling with Faith Direct will provide 
Holy Family with consistent support and 
simplify your giving without the wasteful 
envelopes. Visit www.faithdirect.net and 

use our Church code: MD61.Thank you for your continued 
support of our parish family!  
 
If you are already enrolled in Faith direct please remember that if 
there are any changes to your credit card account (expiration 
date, new account number) you need to notify Faith Direct. If you 
do not do this, your donation cannot be processed.  The same is 
true for any changes to your bank accounts if you are paying 
through ACH.  Thank you for your attention to this and for your 
support of Holy Family. 
 
 

 REMINDER: If you change from envelopes to electronic 
giving through Faith Direct, please contact the office to 
cancel envelopes.  

Collection Report 
October 29th & 30th 

Offertory $4,778 
Maintenance Fund  $2,778 

Poor Box $535.89 
St. Elizabeth of Hungary School in Haiti $2,141 

Attendance 775 
 

October Faith Direct Totals 
Offertory $50,034.50 

Poor Box $3,816 
 

Month of October Totals 
Offertory $32,021 

Maintenance $23,444 
Poor Box $2,251.35 

UPCOMING SECOND COLLECTION 
 November 5th & 6th / Military Services, USA 

 November 12th & 13th / Seminarians of the AOB 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: Annelise Rose 
Eggerl, daughter of Braden & Marianne as 
she received the sacrament of Baptism last 
weekend.   

2023 APPOINTMENT CALENDARS: “Divine Mercy” 
calendars are available on the Welcome Desk and on the 
tables in the Narthex. Please take one to ensure everyone 
gets one and if we have extras and you need one, the 
office will have some set aside. Thank you to Kalas Funeral 
Home for purchasing the calendars.  

mailto:office@hfccmail.org
http://www.faithdirect.net
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MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER:  If you have 
taken a Marriage Encounter weekend and 
would like to join a monthly Marriage 
Encounter Prayer Circle please contact Eileen 
Dickey at 410-867-3542 for more information.

FRIENDLY VISITORS MINISTRY: Where is 
God calling you to connect, grow and serve. 
Through the Friendly Visitor Ministry, you have 
the opportunity to engage in a positive 
relationship with someone who is at home and 
in need of companionship.  If you are interested 

in sharing an hour with those in need please contact Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

WITNESS TO LOVE: This is our 
premarital program at Holy Family.  It is a 
six-chapter book study that you complete 
with a Sponsor Couple from the 
church.  Contact Cyndi, if you have any 

questions about premarital programs at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

WINTER RELIEF SIGN-UPS: Holy 
Family will be hosting Winter Relief from 
Nov. 28th to Dec. 5th. Volunteers may 
sign up using Sign-up Genius link at    
https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/70a0448afa72cab9-hosts.  Interested persons, 
especially new volunteers, can contact Dave Konschnik at 
dmkonschnik@gmail.com for more information. 

HOLY FAMILY IS LOOKING FOR 
BAPTISM SPONSOR COUPLES "There is 
one Lord, one faith, one baptism," - 
Ephesians 4:5. Starting a new ministry here 
at Holy Family  to provide support to new 
parents going through Baptism process. A 

sponsor couple offers a welcome and ongoing contact with parish 
life. Anyone interested in being a sponsor couple, please contact 
Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

OLPH FOOD PANTRY: The blue 
carts for your food donations are in 

the Narthex and outside the front 
of the Church. There has been a 
radical increase in repeat and 

new clients needing food due to 
inflation. Food availability and 

transportation issues are having an effect on the amounts 

that come from our usual outside sources ( Food Bank or 
End Hunger).  Right now our needs are  cereal, canned chicken, 
tuna, peanut butter (18oz. not the large jars), pull top ready to eat 

soup and stews, ravioli, Spaghetti O’s, baked beans, canned fruit/
fruit cups (any variety), mustard, ketchup, mayonnaise (14oz. 
preferably plastic containers), spaghetti sauce and noodles, 

baked beans, crackers, cookies, ramen noodles, pancake mix & 
syrup, mac-n-cheese (individual cups), salt, pepper (small 
containers), flour & sugar (1lb) paper products, and Ziploc bags. 

HOLY FAMILY FLOWER MINISTRY:  This 
ministry arranges the flowers and 
personally delivers the arrangements to 
parishioners in need of cheer.  If you would 
like to be part of this lovely ministry, contact 
Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

CARING FOR CREATION  
means people too. The St. 
Vincent de Paul Society 
(SVDP) here at Holy 
Family helps those in 
need with their medical bills, 
rent and utility bills, among 
other things. In last week’s 
bulletin I reached out and 
asked for, and are giving you 
the opportunity to help 

our neighbors directly in need, here in South County. 
Sometime folks need help with painting, carpentry, electric 
and other handyman type issues.       
 
We would  like to compile a list of potential volunteers to 
donate a few hours of their time when a need arises. If 
that sounds like something that you and or a group of 
friends would like to do, please send me an email at 
christophergordon@verizon.net.                                 

                                       Your faithful servant,  
                                                Chris Gordon OFS   
                               

FAMILY MASS GREETERS: 
Praise God with us today! We 
are looking for families that 
would like to be greeters at 
Masses on Saturdays and 
Sundays.  You and your family 

would greet parishioners at the doors when they enter for 
Mass.  Great opportunity for youth service hours. Contact 
Cyndi Zajic at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

COATS FOR ALL: Have any adults’/
children's’ gently used coats you're not 
using anymore?  Knights of Columbus are 
collecting them now through Sunday, 
November 27th.  Your donated coats will 
be cleaned, then donated to individuals in 
need in the Annapolis area.  Just bring 

your gently used coats to Mass and drop them in the white 
box in front of the Knights of Columbus display in the 
Narthex.  Thanks so much for your willingness to spread 
warmth this coming winter! 

TOOTSIE ROLL FUNDRAISER:  Fellow 
Parishioners, Our council of the Knights 
of Columbus will be running our Tootsie 
Roll fundraiser for special needs children 
in Maryland. We will be around after all 
of the Masses on November 5th and 6th. 
Please come out and support the 
Knights and special needs children in 
Maryland  

CHRISTMAS PAGEANT: Calling all Holy 
Family kids! Auditions are Sunday, November 
6th following the 11:15am Mass in Classrooms 
10 & 11. This program is for children in 5th 
grade or younger. The Nativity play will be 

performed on Sunday, December 4th after the 11:15am Mass in 
the Church. Contact Cyndi Zajic at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
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MEN'S GROUPS: Fraternity, 
discussion and faith. We meet 
every other week.  Choose from a 
variety of meeting times. For more 
information and to find a time that 
works for you visit the Homepage 

on our website www.holyfamilychurch.com and scroll to the 
icon “Men’s Ministry” to get all the updates. 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SUPPORT GROUP: “HOME 
SHOULDN’T HURT!” This group is held online on 
Wednesdays at 4pm.  If you are interested, please contact 
the YWCA at 410-626-7800 so you can be invited to the 
group.  Nancy Frank is the contact person there. If you 
would like additional resources you can also 
email familyministry@hfccmail.org.   

DEACON DOUG’S Q & A: What’s the 
difference between All Saints Day and All 
Souls Day?  
Answer to the question about what is 
the difference between an AMBO and a 
PULPIT: Casually, they are very similar in 
that they are each both a place from which 

readers read, cantors chant, and preachers preach. The 
Ambo is at the same level as the Altar as the Pulpit is 
raised.    

WITNESS TO LOVE: Holy Family engaged 
couples!  This is our premarital program. 
Please contact Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  Congratulations!!  

FRIDAY FELLOWSHIP: Join us on Fridays 
after daily Mass in the Lower Level Gathering 
Space! Join us for cards and games (to be 
selected weekly).  Email Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call the Parish 
Office during business hours. 

PRAY THE ROSARY: Mondays at 6:30pm in 
the Chapel. Wednesdays at 5pm (during 
confessions) or 4:30pm Saturdays both in the 
Church. 

“NEW” CAREGIVER SUPPORT 
GROUP: Are you taking care of a 
loved one and looking for ways to 
help them and yourself? Holy 
Family would like to bring you 
together with others going 
through the same trials you are 

going through. This will be your “safe place” to receive the 
support you need to keep going. Meetings are twice a 
month, the first and third Tuesday of the month at 10am 
and / or 7pm in the JMJ.  Stephanie Abramson, group 
moderator, is a parishioner with almost 20 years of 
experience after taking care of her husband, now 
deceased. If you are interested in attending, please email 
Stephanie at sagabramson@aol.com. Bring your loved one 
if you need to.  

BOOK CLUB: Join us on the 2nd 
Monday of each month (Nov. 14th), at 
7pm in the Church library for lively 
discussion, friendship and snacks. 
November’s feature read is In Heaven 
We’ll Meet Again: The Saints and 
Scripture on Our Heavenly Reunion by 

Fr. Francis Rene Blot, S.J. All are welcome! Questions? 
Email Betty Ryon at eryon@0037@aol.com or call her at 
240-375-6344.  

MAKING MUSIC, PRAYING TWICE: 
Come be part of our music class for 
children between 2 to 5 years and 
their parents. Our next class is 
Tuesday, November 8th at 10am in 
the Children’s Library and will 

continue through May. Take time to “pray, sing and 
socialize!”  Interested? Please contact Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call 410-269-0586  
(ext. 34).  

HOLY FAMILY NURSERY: The nursery is 
now open for the 9:15am & 11:15am 
Masses on Sunday for children between the 
ages of 2 and 5 years.  
NURSERY CAREGIVERS NEEDED AT 
HOLY FAMILY: We need adults (18 years 
or older) that are comfortable caring for 
children under 5 years of age.  This is a 
paid position.  Email 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

SEW TIME:  Our next meeting is 
on Tuesday, November 15, 2022 
at 6:30pm in Holy Family 
Classrooms 12 and 13.  We will 
be working on items for our 
upcoming Fall Holiday Sale at 
Holy Family (November 19-20) in 
Unity Hall.  100% of this sale will 

go to support various community groups in need.  Please 
contact Barbara Harmel at barbara.harmel@gmail.com or 
Pam Hines at hinesjp@verizon.net  for more information 
and remember no sewing experience is needed to join.   

FRIENDLY VISITORS brighten lives and 
serve as a vital link to the Church and 
community and its resources. Do you 
know a parishioner who might like a visit 
from a friend from Holy Family?  We have 
a new ministry that can help.  Friendly 

Visitors are parishioner volunteers who visit parishioners 
who spend much of their time at home. The visits are once 
a month and for companionship. This is not health care or 
housekeeping services.  They may play cards, watch a 
movie or just talk.  Our hope is to let them know that their 
life is a respected, valued and cared for member of our 
Church. If you know someone who is in need of 
companionship, please reach out to Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES at our parish. Below are ways 
to earn service hours (Youth) or just to connect with our 
community. 
 

 Shining our Pews: Tuesdays from 3:30pm-4:30pm. 
 

 Children’s Liturgy of the Word (C.L.O.W.) Sundays at 
9:15am Mass for children ages 47 to 10.  Adult volunteers 
are needed!  

 
Interested? Email Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  
Interested in helping? Please email Cyndi Zajic, Director of 
Family Ministry at the email given above. 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY: All Young Adults are 
encouraged to email Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org 
regarding our ministry specifically for Young Adults. We 
have a book study planned to start this Fall and we would 
like to set up some social activities.  It's time to get 
together! 

 

 

 

 

Middle School Laser Tag, Friday,  

Nov. 11, 6:30pm - 9pm at OLPH 

High School Laser Tag, Saturday,  

Nov. 12, 8pm - 10:30pm at OLPH 

High School - Friendsgiving Dinner, Sunday,  

Nov. 20, 5pm-8pm   

High School Winter Retreat, Fri.-Sun., Dec. 2-4 at 

Camp Wabanna, only $50 for the weekend!    

Questions? Email John at john.freiland 

@hfccmail.org or Michael at 

michael.daily@hfccmail.org. 

SACRASTINS NEEDED: Holy Family Catholic Church is 
looking for a young parishioner who is interested in 
employment, as well as serving their parish.  The 
Sacristans are the individuals who prepare the church for 
Mass on Saturdays and Sundays every week.  You need 
to be at least 14 years old.  Please contact Cyndi Zajic if 
you are interested and want further information at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

HOLY FAMILY NOVEMBER 18TH  
BLOOD DRIVE: We encourage you 
to start eating iron-rich foods one 
week prior to donation. To donate 
blood, you must be: Between 
17 and 74 years old; 16 with 
parental consent, in good health; at 

least 110 lbs, if you are 21+ years old. If you are between the 
ages of 16-20 please see donor center technician for 
the height and weight requirement. All donations benefit Luminis 
Health Anne Arundel Medical Center.  
Here's the link for our upcoming drive: 
https:www.signupgenius.com/go/20F084CABA92EA5FB6-holy3 
PLEASE FORWARD THIS LINK TO OTHERS WHO MAY BE 
INTERESTED IN DONATING BLOOD TO HELP OUR 
COMMUNITY. Please review the available slots below and click 
on the button to sign up. A form of ID is required to donate blood. 
Thank you! Location: 826 W Central Ave, Davidsonville, MD 
21035. 

2022 TRUNK OR TREAT: THANK YOU TO 
ALL WHO CAME OUT FOR THE FUN!  

FR. MIKE AND SUZIE ENJOYING  
THE AFTERNOON!  

MADIE AND SOPHIE JUDGING THE CARS!  
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